
“Following the Way” - Hebrews 6:19
“As much as we might want to control God, history has proven that He is

notoriously uncooperative” -Skye Jethani

Taber Christian High school; Taber Christian High school @ Jason Visser 15
Phone: 403 359 3835.    Please call if a student is sick or will be absent.

Taber Christian High School News and Notes:
Oct. 25 - 31, 2021

Monday, Oct. 25  - Division wide teacher/support staff PD Day - no students
Girls VB Practice

Tuesday, Oct. 26- Boys VB Practice 3:15-5pm
Wednesday, Oct. 27 - Girls VB @ Claresholm 4pm
Thursday, Oct. 28 - Boys VB Game vs Warner 4pm @TCHS
Friday, Oct. 29 - Hot Lunch (Hamburgers), Twin/Triplet Day

School Year Calendar 2020-2021
Oct. 21&22 - Christian Schools Teacher’s Convention (no school)
Oct. 25 - PD Day (No School)
Nov. 3 & 4 - Parent/Teacher Interviews - after school
Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day (no school)
Nov. 12 - P.D. Day (no school)
Dec. 20 - Jan 3 - Christmas Holidays
Jan 4/22 - First day back to school

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835.. If we are not in the

office, please leave a message and we will get back to you!  In addition to this,
please let the office know if your son or daughter will be absent from school.

- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca.  Check regularly for calendar dates,
athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.  Don’t forget to check out the
“Quick Links” drop down for easy access to more links.

- Reminder for students and parents to regularly check PowerSchool for updated
marks in their classes.  This is an excellent tool to know how students are doing in
school!  You are also able to see their attendance record.  If you have questions
about this, please contact the school office!

http://www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca


Athletics Update!
First off, we want to give a huge thank you to all the students, staff, coaches, and parents
who made our athletics tournament a great success this past weekend. We received many
compliments from other teams who came to our tournament, and were grateful for the
opportunity to come to our first ever tournament.

It was fantastic to see our athletes compete wearing their brand new jerseys, and it was
great to see the strong effort and their elevated level of play throughout the weekend. Our
teams continue to grow stronger and build upon the skills that they already possess.

Next week Wednesday (27th) and Thursday (28th) our teams have scheduled games. Our
girls team will be playing in Claresholm, and our boys team will be hosting Warner. We are
now starting to enter into the final stretch of the season and are super excited to see how
far the teams will go in the next few weeks. GO LIONS GO!

Note: For TCHS Athletics dates / time, please check out our website:
tchs.horizon.ab.ca Go to: Menu - Athletics.  The calendar will have the latest info.

http://tchs.horizon.ab.ca

